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We want everyone at First Lutheranto know that others in the congregation care about them and the
things that are important in their lives. We do this by following the pattern Jesus set, asking members to
help others by being shepherds for them.

Shepherds keep in touch with their flocks by remembering them at times of joy and/or times of need.
We like to recognize events such as graduation, births, school honors and confirmation.
Encouraging notes or cards are sent for special celebrations: anniversaries, birthdays and the above
occasions.

Activities to consider by shepherds: Prayers, visits at the hospital,
telephone calls.

At this time we have Twenty-seven shepherds ministering to their flocks of

Sixty-nine families. If you would like to be a shepherd, please call
Ann,

“Be shepherds of God’s flock that is under your care, serving as overseers - -
not because you must, but because you are willing, as God wants you to be”’

1 Peter 5:2

THANK you to our Shepherds!




